


customers helpful options to make bills more affordable. Approving a $2 billion rate increase now creates a
crisis within a crisis for so many Floridians and the Public Service Commission should reject these requests.

Please prioritize Florida families and vote NO to increasing utility rates!
Sincerely,

Ombretta Agro
ombretta@artsail.info 33139





